
    
Friday 15th February 2019 

Dear Parents/carers,  

                                 Thank you for coming along to our mental health awareness afternoons and to those of you who joined Codden Class for the 

Teddy bear hunt on Thursday. These are great opportunities for you to be involved in the children’s learning and to talk with staff. We will plan 

some more open sessions after half term.  

This week we welcomed back Mrs Hughes to Barum class, the children have had a good catch up with her. We are very grateful to Ms Burnell for 

stepping in to cover along with Miss Rhoads. The cover supervisors have also done an amazing job of supporting classes this half term.  

Is your child safe online? 

As we reach half term please take some time to discuss internet safety with your children and maybe have a look at what they are accessing online.  

Do you always know what your child is watching on youtube? Is your child playing a 12/16/18 rated game? Does your child actually know the person 

they are messaging? Has your child shared personal information about themselves online?  

For vital information for parents about online safety, please click the hyperlinks or visit our website for further links and information.   

Netball 

Our netball team took part in the Hi-five netball tournament at Park School this morning. They played well and as always their behaviour was 

excellent and they came fourth overall.  

Parent Forum 

We had a meeting on Monday where we were able to follow up previous ideas and plan new events. The parents would like to hold a raising awareness 

week for parking and road safety next term. Please email families@bishopstawton-primary.org if you are able to help.  

THINK!  

Unfortunately the school has had complaints from the local residents who have been subjected to disrespectful parking (blocking driveways) and 

have witnessed ‘aggressive’ driving in Mount Pleasant. We have informed the police of this, please make sure that you take care when parking and 

don’t block the roads for other users. We don’t want a child to be harmed before everyone takes notice.  

It may be safer to park further away and take a short walk. 

                               

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES  

BIG SHEEP night tonight! 

Return to school Monday 25th February 

London trip Y5: 28-29th March 

End of term: Friday 5th April   
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After school clubs next week 

Monday: Drama Yr3+ Football Y3+ 

Tuesday: Irish Dance  

Thursday: Soccer Rec-Yr2, 

Construction, board games 

 

On site After School Child Care -‘CABIN CLUB’ 

Mon-Friday  3.15-5.30pm-strictly  

£4.00 per hour including a snack  

Please call to enquire and book your child’s place for each week 

01271 343002  families@bishopstawton-primary.org 

 *Pre-booked places only due to staff ratio* 

You will be issued a fine if your child is collected any later than 5.30pm 

If you need early morning care (from 7.45am) please contact  

Helen Robinson: 07789488080 or email helenrobinson@rocketmail.com 

PTFA (Parent, Teacher and Friends Association) 

BIG SHEEP NIGHT 

A chance for all of our children to have fun at ‘Ewetopia’ where we will have sole use of the facility this evening.  

Tickets on the night will be £15 (family) and £5 (individual.)  

All children must be supervised by an adult. 

To get involved with the PTFA please provide your email address via families@bishopstawton-primary.org 

The Classlist APP 

We have decided to sign up to Classlist as we think it will help us improve our communication with all parents. It is a closed, moderated app that 

will allow parents to talk directly to other parents in their child’s class. It will also help us to keep everyone informed of PTFA events and allow 

parents to become involved in specific activities and help out where they can, even if they can’t make meetings.  

You can have a look at the site and sign up by going to the Classlist website. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To get involved, please provide your email address via families@bishopstawton-primary.org 

 

 

Pre-School news 

We have had a good start to the first half term of the year and look forward to seeing you back on Monday 25th February. 

Please note all dinners must be ordered and paid for online. 

Our charges are £4 per hour from January 2019 
*Toddler Group: Based at St John the Baptist Church every Monday from 10 am til 11.30 am*  

 

Weekly home-learning can be found on 

the website, there will NO paper 

copies after half term unless you 

request one. 

Please order all school meals online. 

 

 

With very best wishes for a relaxing 

half term! 

Melanie Smallwood 

'Halfterm Hangout' 

Family Activities and Lunchclub during February Halfterm. Tuesday 19th in Newport 

and Wednesday 20th in Bishop's Tawton, at 11am-1pm. Hosted by Newport and Bishops 

Tawton churches. Families welcome.  

Book in via email to: office.jtbnewport@gmail.com or phone 01271 371068. 

Parent/carers must remain on site with children, please ensure you inform us of any 

dietary requirements and allergies. ‘Free of charge.' 

https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/childrens_mental_health_week/393368
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Listing/?cat=66,67,68,69,70,72&ref=4765#mMain
https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/keeping_children_safe_online/188124
mailto:families@bishopstawton-primary.org
http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web
https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web
mailto:families@bishopstawton-primary.org
mailto:families@bishopstawton-primary.org
https://www.classlist.com/parents
https://www.classlist.com/parents
mailto:families@bishopstawton-primary.org
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney
https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/home_learning/382108
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney
mailto:office.jtbnewport@gmail.com


 
 

 

MUNCHBOX FILLINGS: Bacon* (Friday Only) Ham*, Cheese, Chicken* or Tuna unless stated  

(order using the online catering system)  
 

ALL MEALS PROVIDED WITH THE PUDDING OPTION AND A DRINK 

Week Beginning: Monday 25
th

 February 2019 
 

DAY MUNCH MEAL VEGGIE MUNCH MUNCHBOX PUDDING 

 
MON 

 

 
Oven Baked Salmon 

Fishcake with 
Wholewheat Pasta, 

Mixed Vegetables, Side 
Salad & Ketchup 

 
Homemade Macaroni 

Cheese and side salad  
 

 
Roll with choice of filling 

and choice of fruit & 
salad items 

 
Or 
 

Chicken Soup & Roll 

 

 
Homemade Chocolate 

Biscuit, Fresh Fruit Basket or 
Yogurt 

 
Milk, Juice or Water 

 
TUES 

 
 

 
Homemade Beef* 

Lasagne, Peas and 
side salad 

(layers of pasta sheets, 
homemade beef 

bolognaise sauce & 
béchamel sauce) 

 
Jacket Potato with 

Baked Beans 

 
Sandwich with choice of 

filling and  
 choice of fruit & salad 

 
Or 
 

Vegetable Soup & Roll 

 

 
Homemade Syrup Sponge & 
Custard, Fresh Fruit Basket 

or Yogurt 
 

Milk or Water 

 
WEDS 

 

 
Roast Pork Loin* with 

Roasted Potatoes, 
Carrots, Brocolli, Apple 

Sauce & Gravy 
 

 
Oven baked Vegetable 
Fingers with Roasted 

Potatoes, Carrots, 
Brocolli or Side Salad 

 

 
Wrap with choice of 

filling and  
choice of fruit & 

salad 
 

 
Homemade Plain Shortbread, 
Fresh Fruit Basket or Yogurt 

 
Milk or Water 

 

 
THURS 

 

 
Homemade Chicken 
Korma Curry (mild & 
creamy) with Peas, 
Rice & Naan Bread 

 
Oven baked Cheese & 
Onion Slice with salad 

 
Wrap with choice of 
filling and choice of 

fruit & salad 
 

Or 
Tomato Soup & Roll 

 

 
Homemade Apple & Sultana 

Sponge, Fresh Fruit or Yogurt 
 

Milk or Water  

 
FRI 

 

 
Homemade Cheese & 

Tomato Pizza with 
Wholewheat Pasta 

Twists, Peas or Side 
Salad 

 

 
Homemade Quorn Stew 

& Mashed Potato 

 
Bacon* Roll or 

Roll with choice of filling 
and  

 choice of fruit & salad 

 

 
BT Selection Day 

 
Milk or Water 

 

All Items Subject To Availability 

*All fresh meats from Philip Dennis Family Butcher at Roundswell in 

Barnstaple 

Please see kitchen for allergy advice if required 
 

 

 

https://eduspot.co.uk/

